
Attention Rousseau Volunteers: 
 
If you have volunteered your time to our Rousseau students in any 

capacity this school year, we want to say THANK  YOU. Please join 

us for a volunteer appreciation tea.  We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 
Volunteer Appreciation Tea 

Thursday, June 13th, 2019 

1:00-2:00 pm 

Library 
 

 

Please ensure you RSVP by ​Fri, June 7 

Mrs.Bennett - ​bbennett@hwdsb.on.ca 

mailto:bbennett@hwdsb.on.ca


 


